
                                   

Minutes of the Meeting held 4/17/19 at the Club field. 
There were 11 members present.  The Club has 34 active members.

All members in attendance approved the present Club officers to remain in 
their positions for 2019.

The mower needed a ‘little’ more maintenance than anticipated.  The parts 
have been ordered and it should be ready for the first mowing next week.  
There was a problem with gas getting into the engine oil.  Anyone mowing 
the field is asked to always check the oil and pay attention if it is gaining oil.  
Notify any Club officer if you feel there is a problem.

Norris and Bill tried to contact Padre Pio, on Saturday, about the storage 
shed condition.  The people they needed were unavailable at that time.

The summer fun fly has been scheduled for June 15th, weather permitting.
  
The field rolling is going to be scheduled on short notice, as soon as the field
dries a little and there are a few good days in the forecast.  An e-mail will be 
sent to all members and anyone who can give a little time will be greatly 
appreciated.  No experience necessary.

The trash can has been removed from the field.  We ask everyone to keep 
the field clean and take your trash with you when you leave.

A valid AMA membership is required by the Club.  The FAA requires all fixed
wing aircraft to be registered and the number displayed on the outside of the
plane.  You only have to register once, no matter how many planes you fly.  



The AMA does not require this and the Club is not required to enforce it.  
The Club strongly suggests that it is in your best interest to comply with this 
beneficial requirement. 

There has been a ‘slight’ problem of non-members using our field and a 
disregard of some basic rules needed to keep our field.  We are heading for 
a requirement that your membership card be displayed openly while you are
at the field and a rewording of the sign in our field box.  We will decide on 
this at the next meeting.

I, personally, would like to thank the members who came to the meeting 
early and did some flying.  It was fun, but man, as it got later, it was cold!  
I promise to never forecast the weather again.

Happy Flying    


